
  

 

 

 

 

The St. Clair County Bar Association will hold an in-person meeting at The 

Weingarten, 1780 East State Route 15 in Belleville on Thursday, May 27, 2021 

beginning at 5:30 p.m.  Light meal along with one (1) drink ticket (wine, beer, 

soda) will be provided.  NOTICE:  Due to current state guidelines, we are 

limited in attendance – and will only accept reservations from the first 

50 people that send in their reservation.  Masks will be required to enter 

room. 

The cost is $40.00 per person and reservations (with payment) must be received 

by Monday, May 17, 2021. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please return this form along with your check by Monday, May 17, 2021.  We 

look forward to seeing you! 

Name_________________________________________________________________ 

Check Amount:  ____________ 

 

Send to:  St. Clair County Bar Association, P.O. Box 300, Belleville, IL 62222.  

JOIN US IN-PERSON 

MAY 27TH 

THE WEINGARTEN 

5:30-8:00 


